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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number: #01-4-2015            Date: 1/23/15
Subject: Forwarding from UAV
 
 
Hello Reps to UAV/Unified Arizona Veterans,
 
The next VA Hospital meeting for VSOs is
Monday, Jan 26th
at Noon in the ACC/Ambulatory Care Clinic Bldg,
Basement
Conference Room, see Scott McRoberts' email
below,
 
Also:  Two hospital beds and 1 power scooter are
available
for free to veterans, if you can help get these
items to one or more veterans, you must phone
Ernest Lane today at 480.390.3424,
Thank You,      Carol Culbertson, Secretary, UAV
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